
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

CENTRAL HOUSING REGION 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM 

 
Portage County Annex 
1462 Strongs Avenue 

Conference Rooms 1 & 2 
Stevens Point, WI 54481 

Friday, October 1, 10:30 a.m. 
 

Visitor Parking west side of building (river side). 
 

The Central Housing Region comprised of the following counties: Marquette, Juneau, Waushara, Adams, Green 

Lake, Waupaca, Portage, Wood & Marathon Counties will conduct a public hearing regarding the progress of the 

2020 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds and its proposed application for 2022 Community CDBG 

funds.  The public is invited to attend to learn about the CDBG program, to help identify additional local housing 

and community development needs, and to comment on the activities proposed to be included in the CDBG 

Housing application and the use of funds in the current CDBG Program. 

The agenda for the public hearing is:   

1.  Identification of total potential funds.  
2.  Eligible CDBG activities 
 a.  Economic Development 
 b.  Public Facilities 

c. Housing 
(1) Rehabilitation 
(2) Homebuyer Assistance 
(3) Special Housing Projects 

3.  Presentation of identified housing and community development needs.  
4.  Identification of housing and community development needs by public.  
5.  Presentation of activities proposed for CDBG application, including potential residential displacement.   
6.  Overview of 2020 CDBG project activities completed to date and activities remaining to be completed. 
7.  Update on status of displacement and relocation assistance activities required as a result of the CDBG project. 
8.  Citizen input regarding proposed and other CDBG activities.   
 
Residents of the above-named Counties are encouraged to attend, especially residents with low to moderate 
incomes. The meeting room is handicapped accessible.   
 
Persons needing additional accessibility accommodations should contact Julie Oleson, CDBG Program Manager at 
608-847-7309 or joleson.jcha@gmail.com. 


